
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 
housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
  
There is simply NOT enough housing on campus.  So either fix that problem (preferably), or allow 
students to room together off campus.  Do you really want to drive students to another college?  Taking 
their money and business with them?   
 
  
 
Hilary Rice 
Stratford CT 
Parent of a freshman student at URI 
 
 
 
 


